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Union City has partnered with the National League of Cities (NLC) and Service 
Line Warranties of America (SLWA) to provide the Service Line Warranty pro-
gram to homeowners. The program provides warranty protection for water 
lines.

Many homeowners do not realize they are responsible for water lines expand-
ing from their homes to the utility connection. The cost to repair a broken line 

-
able way to avoid the unexpected and often large expense involved with a 
water line break.

“We are pleased to partner with Service Line Warranties of America in bringing 
peace of mind to homeowners in Union City through this important program. 

-

5% on their standard monthly price. Homeowners electing to pay annually will 

SLWA is a National League of Cities Enterprise Programs Partner. After a de-

-
tion’s oldest and largest organization devoted to strengthening and promoting 


